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Dear Sir/Madam,   
  
K280021409 - Non-Police Personnel Vetting (NPPV)   
  
On behalf of the Secretary of State for Transport, I am writing to accept your quote valued 
at £18,216.00 for the above contract. This letter and the documents listed below form a 
binding contract between you and the Department for Transport.    
  

1. Your quote valued at £18,216.00 
2. The DfT Short Form terms and conditions 

 

  
The period of the contract will commence on 1st April 2021 and expire on 31st March 2024.  
  
The price for the Contract is £18,216.00 exclusive of Value Added Tax.  
  
The Purchase Order Number for this contract will follow shortly.  Invoices submitted to the 
Department must also quote the PO number and must be submitted in accordance with 
DVSA’s Invoicing Procedures.   
  
  
Please ensure invoices are sent to:  
  
XXXXXX redacted under FOIA section 40 
   
Alternatively electronic invoices can be issued to:  
XXXXXX redacted under FOIA section 40 
 
  
Invoices received without the correct Purchase Order Number will be returned to 
you and will delay receipt of payment.  
  



Please acknowledge your receipt, understanding and acceptance of this letter by signing 
in the allocated space below and returning to me at the email address below.  
  
  

Accepted for and on behalf of 
Warwickshire Police. By:- XXXXXX 
redacted under FOIA section 40 
 

 

Signature: 
 
XXXXXX redacted under FOIA section 40 

  

Name: XXXXXX redacted under FOIA 
section 40 

 

Capacity: XXXXXX redacted under FOIA 
section 40 

 

Date: 29 July 2021 

 

  
  
 
  
Yours sincerely,  
  
  

XXXXXX redacted under FOIA section 40 

XXXXXX redacted under FOIA section 40 

XXXXXX redacted under FOIA section 40 

XXXXXX redacted under FOIA section 40 
XXXXXX redacted under FOIA section 40 
  
On behalf of the Secretary of State for Transport  
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


